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Welcome 
 

Namaste and welcome to our first E-newsletter for 2013. 

What an unbelievable year 2012 was for Heartland and CLCR 

Australia! We had more scholarship students than ever; 

expansions to our preschool sector; completion of an extra 

two storey, 12 classroom block and continued growth in our 

facilities and student-based programmes - such as our arts 

and crafts studio, and a revamping of our music and science 

lab, playground space and computer lab.

CLCR: òCreating 

Opportunity through 

Education in Nepaló 

Would you like to get involved with CLCR? There are many ways you can! Small NGOs like CLCR 

are heavily reliant on the assistance and generosity of people who want to make a difference, or just want 

to be involved with something bigger than themselves. You can volunteer here in Australia or at HCA, our 

school in Nepal; or if youôre short of time, you can become a member and receive invitations to all events 

and AGMs as well as quarterly newsletters and updates. You can sponsor a student, support the Family 

Assistance Programme, Adopt-a-Project, or join the Circle of Child Sponsors. Come on, join us! Youôll be 

surprised how good you feel helping children to change their future. 

http://www.givenow.com.au/clcr
http://www.givenow.com.au/clcr
http://www.forchildrights.com/Volunteer.html
http://www.heartlandnepal.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#memberships
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#sponsorships
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#fap
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#fap
http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#crp


 
 

Heartland School Updates 

This year Heartland had visitors and volunteers from all over the world bringing their expertise 

and teaching experiences to support staff development and our student’s education.  There 

were also visits from some of our partner organisations in Australia, in particular the Big Bang 

Ballers, Nepali Australian Association (NAA), Currambena Primary and Preschool, and Emanuel 

School. 

HCA Teacher training from Ilka Schroeder in our library 

Once again thanks for your continued support in donations, student scholarships, project 

adoption and event attendance. It all makes a difference and this is where your funds go... 

Below: pictures of our higher education sector being built: Canteen structure (left) Science labs top storey (right) 

If you would like to donate towards Heartland and any of the facilities you see 

within the pictures above, this is a great time to make a secure, tax deductible 

donation with the end of this financial year fast approaching! 

 

http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#donations
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#donations
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#donations


 
 

 

Educational Impact Tracker 

Since CLCR Australia’s inception in 2007, with your support we have been able to provide direct 

educational support through our project initiatives and via Heartland School activities to many 

underprivileged sections of Nepal’s population. The graphic below demonstrates how far we 

have been able to reach with your support - thank you. 

Annual Donation Changes 

For 2013 we have made some changes to be able to keep in touch regularly with you, our supporters, 

and allow you to be involved with things that are happening for the CLCR. 

Instead of a membership fee, we are going to promote annual donations that will go towards a specific 

mini-project each year. This year we are asking you to renew your support of CLCR: 

  Individuals $50   Families $100 

Simply donate and include: 'Annual' and your name and surname 

 

 

 

The 2013 mini-project that will be supported through these funds is the resourcing and fitting out of the 

new Year 1 classroom at Heartland Children's Academy pictured below.  



 
 

   

This is a great, tangible way to see your donation develop this class room full of resources and 

educational materials that throughout the years will educate hundreds of young Nepali children. 

For the new Nepali school year that has just started, our Year 1 class will have a new structure and have 

3 new teachers working collaboratively to bring a whole new educational, student centered approach to 

our first year of primary school at HCA.    Help us further develop and resource this new year: 1 facility at 

Heartland by donating via the path above. 

Another benefit of supporting CLCR is receiving this e-newsletter to keep abreast of new things, 

attending events like trivia and our annual dinner held throughout the year, and to have the opportunity 

to directly sponsor students to be able to attend Heartland Children's Academy and complete their 

education. 

To support and manage these changes, CLCR has created a position for our recent committee member, 

Cathy Crane, CLCR Scholarship and Member Relation, contact her at: cathy@forchildrights.com  

Heartland College and class room building 

We are getting close to opening up our Higher Education sector (years: 11 and 12), tipped for 

commencement of studies in July 2013 offering two streams personally selected by our student 

community: 

1. Science: Education and Research 

2. Management: Business and Tourism principles  

This will be an educational facility like few others in Nepal and extend our ability to provide top quality, 

practical education to sections of Nepal’s population that never get access to this level of schooling. In 

preparation for this, we have commenced class room construction, furniture creation, canteen and 

outdoor area coverage, bathroom developments, Science lab, lecture theater and library establishment. 

Pictures of all these developments below: 



 
 

         

Above: bathroom block renovated (right) and top storey Biology and Chemistry science labs (right) 

Lastly our higher education sector computer lab has just been completed, this is a major facility at 

Heartland. It will provide us with significant opportunities for engagement and enhanced educational 

development for our students and teaching staff. We have decked out a very large room full of lap tops 

and desktop computers including a surround sound system, a projector and large screen as well as two 

power generators to support 24 hour power and internet provision for the college and this facility 

specifically. The lab has the capacity to hold up 40-50 students at a time if necessary.  

With this facility up and running we have been trialing large scale Skype sessions for teacher 

professional development with our Australian on line mathematics partner ‘3P Learning’, in addition our 

students have been working on a community development special project with Ravenswood School for 

girls. More on these developments in our next edition, for the moment, enjoy the pictures below: 

  

 



 
 

 

Buy-A-Brick Campaign 

You might not be a builder or a tradie, so chances are your opportunities to build a brick wall or even a 

building would be pretty limited.... We'd thought we would give you all the chance to do the next best 

thing....and there's no need to get your hands dirty in the process! Simply donate to our Buy-a-Brick 

campaign and help us to build new classrooms at Heartland Children's Academy. 



 
 

Australian school partnership links 

CLCR and Heartland have teamed up with two prominent Australian schools, 

Ravenswood School for girls (Gordon, Sydney) and Emmanuel (Randwick, 

Australia) to help support educational engagement and relationship development 

between our students and the students of these two schools. Emmanuel’s 

Student representative council (SRC) have begun a pen pal relationship with 

Heartland SRC students and have begun to share pictorial stories of their lives as 

well as send our students artwork and educational materials. A small group of 

year: 8 gifted and talented Ravenswood students have begun a global problem 

solving project/ initiative based on tackling literacy and numeracy issues in the 

developing world. These students have formed a relationship with students in our 

year: 7 class and are conducting weekly educational sessions over Skype, both as 

individuals and as a class. What a great way to link up two communities to 

support educational development, awareness about culture and life in two 

parallel countries. Here are some pictures of the Emmanuel school gifts (left) 

arriving at HCA and Ravenswood girls (right) in action during a fundraising 

program at their school. 

  

 

 

 



 
 

In conclusion: 

²Ŝ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ΨDƻƻŘ ŦƻƻŘΣ DƻƻŘ ŎŀǳǎŜΩ dinner event held 

at Mustang Nepalese restaurant in Crows-Nest, May 2013. As well as those who could not 

attend but donated in support. We booked out the entire restaurant, gave away some great 

prizes on the night and raised close to $4,000 towards sustaining our girls scholarship program 

and the construction of new class rooms at Heartland. Our next event will be a Trivia night to be 

held approximately !ǳƎǳǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΣ ǎǘŀȅ ǘǳƴŜŘΧ 

 

In our next issue: 

-Hear (and see!) how the mini-project for Year 1 is going 

-See the progress of the class room building (and see if you can spot your brick!) 

 

With Kind Regards,  
 

 

 
 
Pat Price  

 

Email: ceo@forchildrights.com  

 
Founder and CEO of CLCR, Australia  

HCA Project Director, Nepal  

 

 

*J537N Heartland Centre for Learning and Children’s Rights. Global 
Development Group is an Australian AusAID approved NGO carrying 
out quality humanitarian projects. Global Development Group takes 
responsibility of the project according to AusAID rules providing a 
governance role and assisting in the areas of planning, monitoring, 
evaluating and auditing to ensure the project is carried out to AusAID 
requirements. Tax deductible receipts for gifts over $2 with a 
preference for this project will be issued by Global Development 
Group. If funds raised exceed the requirements for this project, the 
funds may be directed to a similar project. For more information 
please visit www.globaldevelopmentgroup.org.au 

CLCRõs Nepali School Project is an approved aid & development project with 

Global Development Group (www.globaldevelopment.org.au) 

mailto:ceo@forchildrights.com
http://www.globaldevelopment.org.au/


 
 
 

Ψ/ǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƛƴ bŜǇŀƭΩ 

www.forchildrights.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you sponsor a student? If you would like to donate to our 

Heartland scholarship programme, which supports the education of 

Nepali women, visit our website and make a secure tax deductible 

donation today. You really can make a difference to someoneôs lifeé 

www.forchildrights.com 

http://www.forchildrights.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/

